
 

 

 

2020-2021 School Year COVID-19 Update 

In compliance with the guidelines being establishing for re-opening the 
economy and based on initial planning by school leadership, we are 
excited to announce that we are working hard to be able to open 
school on campus at ECCS beginning in August. Our commitment to 
opening in August is coupled with a commitment to making the campus 
experience as safe as possible for students and staff.  
 
In light of these commitments, you can be assured we are considering 
such things as proper distancing and spacing of students and desks in 
the classroom, implementation and continued reinforcement of 
rigorous cleaning and hygiene protocols, appropriate monitoring of 
symptoms and screening of students and staff who come on campus, 
and thoughtful new policies/practices regarding recess, drop off, 
pickup, etc.   Look for more details to come on what you can expect as 
our leadership continues to consider all appropriate guidance from 
local, state and federal health, education and governmental officials. 
 
Thanks to our teachers for working as hard as they did to adjust on the 
fly and deliver a positive distance learning experience over the final 
quarter! In addition, we are so thankful for each of our parents and 
students who somehow made this experience work as well as it did! 

 


